Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 7:39 AM
To: Anna Wynn

Subject: FW: Cashman property

Anna, Please save the below email from Kim Autencio as a public comment exhibit. TY>

Regards,
Liz Burdick

Director of Land Use & Planning

Town of Ledyard

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM — 4:45PM

From: Simply Fortnite <23sjrk@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 6:37 PM
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org>
Cc: galesferrydistrict@gmail.com

Subject: Cashman property

To Ledyard town planner. | was advised to write to you concerning the Cashman property.
I live on Pinelock Drive. | can hear blasting from the property and feel shaking in my
home. | am completely against there being a quarry ( or dredging

operation) in our town. There would be no benefit to the tax paying residents. Our property values would
go down by a lot. The taxes paid by the home owners on my street alone far exceed what the Cashman
Co. would pay in taxes to this town. There already is a stipulation on the books that has
been there for decades that specifically prohibits a quarry in this town. I
don't think that this should be allowed, and | know that the majority of Ledyard residents are also against
it. This is our town. We are here because we like it as itis and don't want the charm and quiet
of our homes to be destroyed, and for what? Who benefits from this going forward? Certainly not the
people who live in this town. Thank

you. Kim Autencio. 34



